

# SARDIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

## Site Base Meeting

Date: 4/19/18

### SIT Members Present:

<b>Kindergarten</b> -Nicole Skeen	<b>Principal</b> - Theresa Benson ( <i>absent</i> )
<b>1st Grade</b> - Charlise Huntley	<b>Assistant Principal</b> - Kevin Beals
<b>2nd Grade</b> -Dee Cochran	<b>Parent Representative</b> - Tiffany Nelson
<b>3rd Grade/ SIT Chair</b> -Josephine Maness	<b>Instructional Coach</b> - Natalie Brucia
<b>4th Grade</b> -Lori Stalcup	<b>Interventionist</b> - Amy Valvo
<b>5th Grade</b> -Angela Gaio	<b>Related Arts</b> - Connie Carroll
<b>EC/PreK Team</b> - Jennifer Cooper	<b>TA</b> - Jennifer Myers
<b>School Counselor</b> : Cynthia Vanderlip	

### Agenda:

<b>Admin.</b>	Parent realignment night	Beals will be meeting with grade level representatives tomorrow (4/20) about next week's meeting. The realignment night for our school is on Thursday 4/26. It will be an informational night, possibly with school tours. The Realignment Night will be split into 2 sessions, 5:00 p.m. and 5:45 p.m. There will be a flyer for parents to take home, a video from Blair Austin, and more information.
<b>Specials</b>		
<b>Parents</b>		
<b>TA</b>		

<b>Pre-K</b>	-update on playground	Beals: K-2 playground bridge disappeared due to issues with finding replacement parts. There is a possibility that it could be replaced through district funds, otherwise we will have to think of other ways to fund this high-ticket item.
<b>K</b>		
<b>1st</b>		
<b>2nd</b>		
<b>3rd</b>	During testing genre unit, 3rd grade sent in their stuff to be copied 3 weeks in advance. It was brought to our attention that TAs were overwhelmed with it. Now, Tanya and Interventionist are doing it. What could we have done better to make it less overwhelming for TA's? Was it the amount?	The policy for TAs running copies for grade levels is that we will place only items that are 1-2 pages in their boxes (a job that can be done in a timely manner). Tanya Santos has said she is willing to help out with this as well.
<b>4th</b>	-New microwave in cafeteria is needed	Beals can talk to Sharon or PTO about this. Cooper said she has one she might be able to donate.
<b>5th</b>	-How can we get kids motivated to read over the summer? Could we as a school organize something? Summer for Kids- Have each grade level create a packet (math game, reading, ind. reading chart, etc) and maybe we can do some kind of reward for students that complete the packet and bring it back to school at beginning of year??	Offering a fall festival for students who complete a summer reading log? Is it possible to open the Media Center once or twice over the summer? Maness will also contact Discovery Place about a possible summer camp/ support for students. We could try student-suggested "to read" lists for the students rising into that grade (ex: 5th grade would give their lists to 4th to put in the final report card).
<b>Other:</b>	Dress code for students as	Please be mindful of what your

	<p>weather gets warmer.</p> <p>Promethean projectors- bulbs or replacements??</p> <p>When will we be having information about the new standards for next year?</p>	<p>students are wearing. There are some new bulb-types that we are going to try to see if that will make a difference.</p> <p>We will start to consider how we would need to budget for this.</p> <p>Brucia will be meeting individually with grade levels (her deadline is May 18th for this).</p>
--	--	---

**Next Meeting: 5/17**